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STATEMENT OF THE ARCHDIOCESE OF SAN FERNANDO ON
THE ALLEGATION AGAINST REV. FR. DANIEL A, BAUL

Yesterday, June 29, 3119, the news about the sccusation and allegation of sexuul abuse against
Rev. Fr. Daniel A. Baul, a priest of the Archdiocese of San Fernando {Pampanga), was released
in the media.

For the information of the public regarding the sald accusation and allegation, | state the

lollowing:
I. the Archdiocese has been cooperuting with civil authorities so that truth and justice may
be served for all parties concerned;
2. pastoral care is being extended to the alleged victim;
3 ws 8 matter of proiocol, the accused, though imnocent uniil proven guilty, has been
relieved from his assignment; and
4, Ecclesiastical Investigation 15 ongoing,

Kindly join us in praying (o God for the immedinte resolution of the case.
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